
Sturdivant-Progress Water Supply Corporation 
241 Village Bend Rd 

Mineral Wells, TX 76067 
Phone: 940-325-6020  Fax: 940-325-3424 

www.sturdivantprogresswsc.com 
 

December 23, 2016 

Public Notice to Customers of Violation 
Type of Violation:   Chlorine Monitoring, Routine (DBP), Major 
        Failure to submit Disinfectant Level Quarterly Operating Report 
Time Period of Violation: Third Quarter of 2016: 07/01/16 – 9/30/16 
 
The Sturdivant Progress WSC water system, PWS ID 1820011, has violated the monitoring and reporting 
requirements set  by the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) in Title 30 , Texas 
Administrative Code (30 TAC), Section 290, Subchapter F.  Public water systems are required to properly 
disinfect water before distribution, maintain acceptable disinfection residuals within the distribution 
system, monitor the disinfectant residual at various locations throughout the distribution system, and 
report the results of that monitoring to the TCEQ on a quarterly basis. 
 
Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not your dinking water is safe from 
microbial contamination. 
 
This violation occurred in the monitoring period: First Quarter 2016, 07/01/16 – 09/30/16 
 
We are taking the following actions to address this issue: 
We will ensure that all reports are completed and submitted on time to TCEQ. 
 
Please share this information with all people who drink this water, especially those who may not have 
received this notice directly (i.e., People in apartments, nursing homes, schools and businesses).  You 
can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, you can contact Bill Brillhart or Dusty Putman at 
(940)325-6020 or by email at spwsc@suddenlinkmail.com. 
 
Posted/Delivered on: 12/23/16 
 
PLEASE NOTE: YOUR DRINKING WATER IS SAFE; WE RECEIVCED THIS VILATION FOR SUBMITTING OUR 
DISINFECTANT LEVEL QUARTERLY OPERATING REPORT LATE.  THE MONITORING REPORT WAS 
COMPLETED; HOWEVER, IT WAS TURNED IN LATE.  THIS IS NOT AN ISSUE REGADING YOU HEALTH OR 
THE SAFETY OF THE WATER; IT’S A MATTER OF A PAPERWORK ERROR.  WE MONITOR CHLORINE 
RESIDUALS ON A DAILY BASIS AND MAINTAIN RECORDS TO ENSURE SAFETY AND QUALITY OF YOUR 
DRINKING WATER. 
 
STURDIVANT PROGRESS WSC 
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